NIAA delays vote on
realignment

By Jim Krajewski, Reno Gazette-Journal
After much discussion, nothing changed.

The Nevada Interscholastic Activities Association’s board of
control had been scheduled to vote on a proposed new 5A/4A
classification at Thursday’s meeting at the Silver Legacy in
downtown Reno.

But it was decided that more information is needed and the
proposal will be brought back at the June meeting. If the
board members do not vote on the issue then, it would be
brought back at the September meeting.
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